Philips Medical Systems % pH I Ll ps

To: Federal Communications Commission, Washington, DC 20554
Date: March 10, 2005
From: Barry Wyshogrod, Philips Medical Systems, Andover, MA

Subject: Request for Confidentiality for PQC-WMTS-MODULE

Dear Sir or Madam,

Philips Medica!l Systems has submitted an application for Equipment Authorization under 47 CFR
Part 95, Subpart H for a non-broadcast station transmitter module, PQC-WMTS-MODULE.

The filing includes:

Block Diagram

Operational Description
Schematics

Bill of Material

Internal Device Photograph
External Device Photograph
Instructions for Use

Part 95 Test Report

ID Label/Location Info
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Under the provisions of Section 0.457(d) of the Commission’s Rules, and Section 552(b)(4) of the
Freedom of Information Act, Philips Medical Systems hereby requests that items 1-4 listed above
be granted Indefinite Confidentiality from public disclosure, as this information is deemed to
represent trade secrets:

To summarize:

Indefinite Confidentiality | No Confidentiality
Block Diagram Internal Device Photograph
Operational Description External Device Photograph
Schematics instructions for Use
Bill of Material Part 95 Test Report

ID Label/Location Info

Thank you in advance for your consideration of this application. | can be reached at (978) 659-
7383 or by e-mail to: barry.wyshogrod@philips.com. If | am not available, please contact Ms.
Denise Haley at (978) 659-4358 or by e-mail to: denise.haley@philips.com.

Sincerely yours,
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A

Barry Wyshogrod
Regulatory Engineer



